Determination of Objection to Temporary Event Notice

DUSK, ONGAR ROAD, BRENTWOOD CM15 9SS

APPENDIX E

Applicant Response
3 March 2022

Mr Stavros Nicola



From: Rebecca Page

Sent: Thuy, 3 Mar 2022 15:27:48 +0000

To: Dave Leonard

Subject: FW: Environmental Health TEN Response
Attachments: Objection Motice to TEN (Dusk).pdf
From:

Sent: !! Harc! !!!! !!!!

To: Rebecca Page <rebecca.page@brentwood.gov.uk>
Cc: licensing.applicationsi@essex.police.uk
Subject: Environmental Health TEN Response

Dear Ms Page,
Thank you for your email dated 03/03/22.
With regards to the concerns raised.

1. This is not part of the Dusk lounge, this is a private hall to the rear of the building.

2. There will be no shisha smoked within the above mentioned event. This is an
enclosed area.

3. There will be door supervisors wearing high visibility within the parking area to
ensure guests arrive and leave in an orderly fashion.

4. This party is being held in the banqueting area therefore we will not be part of the
lounge where the complaints have been previously raised.

5. Littering will not be an issue as high visibility door supervisors will be in place

throughout the venue and within the parking. As part of our responsibility we will

ensure any cleaning needed will be dealt with in house.

This is an enclosed hall and all guests will be restricted to this area.

The smoking area will be supervised by door supervisors that will ensure noise

levels are kept to a minimum.

T

If you have any further concerns please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Kind Regards,

Stavros Nicola
Manager

Demelri LTD




www. thebungalowecafe.com
Office: 0044 (0) 208 989 5620
Mobile 0044 (0) 7950 90 5757
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